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Red Group have been fantastic at bringing in and sharing their 
“Marvellous Me”.  Red Group have shared how they are the 
experts at riding a bike, exercising, gymnastics and more!  The 
children were so excited to share their knowledge and skills. 

 

Something Special 
 

For the full article please visit: 
http://www.sugardoodle.net/joomla/index.php?option=com_co

ntent&view=article&id=6122 

 
As busy parents alongside the children's busy schedules, 
sometimes it can be very difficult to fit some quiet time in, 
especially when you have more than one child to have that 1:1 
time with. This is a quick, fun five minutes treat that you can 
spend with your child (however old they are) by using a ‘fun 
size’ packet or make more time by using a individual size or 
family size packet of M&M’s for some family fun! 

 

 
 

 

Directions: Find a quiet time in the day when you are free from 
all distractions.  Open your M&M packet and without looking, 
take turns taking a sweet from the bag.  Look on the list for the 
corresponding colour sweet you have in your hand and ask the 
other person that question. 
More magical moments: Change the questions to relate to 
questions you would like your child to share with you. Extend 
this activity to ‘My family time & Me moment’, have a family 
sized pack of M&M’s and use this as a way to chat to each 
other! 

 

 

 

This Week’s Learning 

Carpet Time 

Stories: My first classical music 
   Boom, boom! 
 

Song:  I’ve got a body, a very busy body 
 
 

Rhyme:   The sound collector 

 

Focus:  Number 6, Semi circle and Black 

Walk to school week is from May 20th – May 24th.  
Please try and walk to school, or park further away 
and walk, cycle or scoot to pre-school that week. 
 
When cycling and scooting to pre-school, please 
ensure your child is wearing a helmet. 
 
Next week it’s the turn of Yellow Group to share their 
“Marvellous Me”. 

 

 

 

 
 

 
Friday 24th May 

Last day of Summer 1 half term 
 

 

Reminders 

Upcoming Events 


